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Hon. Chatlie Weimers
Member
The European Parliament
January 26, 2022

The Honorable Chatlie Weimers,

On behalf of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of China (Taiwan), it is my pleasure
and honour to extend an invitation to you to visit Taiwan in April 2022. The tentative dates for the
study trip are April 10-14, 2022, and the visit will be designed with a focus on providing you and
the other participants from the Swedish Riksdag with the current political and economic
developments as well as the in-depth understanding of Taiwan.

With your continuous support and efforts in the European Parliament, it is heartening and
encouraging to see the adoption of the Report on the Recommendation on EU-Taiwan Political
Relations and Cooperation on October 20, 2021. The adoption of the historic report is of great
significance to the EU-Taiwan relations and to the people of Taiwan. My government and I
sincerely hope that this study trip for you and the members of the Swedish Riksdag will further
strengthen and deepen future cooperation between Taiwan and the EU as well as that between
Taiwan and Sweden.

My office is looking forward to assisting you to arrange visits to Taiwan’s government agencies,
think-tanks, research institutes, companies of major industries and others of interests. Please see
attached a suggested itinerary of the visit for your reference. If you have any questions or ideas
regarding this study trip, please do not hesitate to contact me ot my colleague Ms. Christine Yi (e-
mail: ccyi@mofa.gov.tw) for further details and assistance. The favour of a reply to the invitation
at your earliest convenience will be highly appreciated.

In the meantime, please accept the reassurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Enclosure: as stated
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